
Junior Council Representatives Appointed 

Three (3) students from Saucon Valley High School presented themselves as 

candidates for the Junior Council Person Program at the November 18, 2015 

Lower Saucon Township Council meeting. 

The Junior Council Person Program provides an opportunity for high school 

students to participate in local government and serve as a link between the 

municipal officials and the student’s peers at the high school.  

The Council designated the students for the following assignments: 

 Kelsey Gatchel, a junior at SVHS, was appointed as the co- representative to 

the Township Council. 

 Rachel Panek, a junior at SVHS, was appointed as the other co- representative 

to the Township Council. 

 Ryan Smith, a junior at SVHS, was appointed as the representative to the 

Township Parks & Recreation Board. 

 Jake Nichols, also a junior at SVHS who could not attend the meeting, was 

appointed as the representative to the Township Planning Commission. 

 

These four students join Kyle Bambu, a senior at SVHS, who is serving as the 

Junior Council representative to the Township Environmental Advisory Council for 

his second year. 

 

The Township appreciates the level of interest that these students have shown in 

local government and looks forward to their participation and contributions 

during the coming year!  

     

 


